


the inter-sessional period, if need be.  In our view, the NAM suggestion could be a possible 

topic for such discussions in view of the lack of consensus on assigning the International 

Law Commission with further work on this. 

 

We have taken note of the work being done by the International Committee of Red Cross 

(ICRC) to monitor and support developments in national jurisdictions, especially in 

connection with grave breaches of the international humanitarian law. Bangladesh would 

remain open to further deepening discussions with ICRC on such issues in relation to our 

compliance with the Geneva Conventions and their Additional Protocols. The National IHL 

Committee, among others, can be a potentially useful platform for the purpose.  

 

I thank you.  

 
 


